
To Whom it May Concern,

I am moving to Fort Bragg, having purchased a home there. I am always interested in volunteering in the community 
in which I live and being of service. Having spent a number of years as an advocate of mental health and active in 
NAMI and BHAB, I was excited and interested to learn of the opportunity to serve on the Mendocino County Health 
Care District board. I would like to be considered for the current opening and would work hard to do my best to help 
my new community.

Sincerely,
Jan McGourty, MPA


